
Head Office 

G J Cole-Clark- CEO- (02) 4908 4395 

Mr Darren Bullock 
 

 

10 November 2014 

Dear Darren 

Thank you for your email of6 December2014, and letteroftlie same date 
advising your resignation as District Manager Picf.oD Office. 

Trade and Investment at Orange have been advised and will prooess the 
resignatiqn. 

I appreciate your return of Mine Subsidence Board equipment on 8 December 
2014. 

Are you able to advise as tO the personal affects that ~ in your office and I will 
arrange for these to be ccillected fur you. 

Thank yQu for your years of service with the Mine Subsidence Board. 

On behalf of all at the Board, I wish you and your family all the best for the 
future. 

Yours faithfully 

Chief Executive Officer 

r=:.!!l~lii'C_~ 
100 Alg)te.!llrest 

Plclon2571 
PO BGII40 Plcbln 2571 

Telepllona: {02) 4017 1967 
FE$nlle: (02) 4677 2040 

OX 2S053 f'idnn 

I -~~Zr1-:t:"W71 .-..:.~l.~~J, ,., 

The Cenlrli Business Centle · 
Unit 6, 1 Pltt Stteet 
Si~2330 

PO BGII524 SfnehltDn 2330 
1e¥ane: 102) 6512 <4344 
Facsimile; (02) 6572 4504 

C.~c~~---J 
~ 9 Ftlcfwl;r~ . 

30 tidy Street 
~2259 

PO Box 167 Wyq 2259 
~: (02)4352 1646 
Fecslrnlle: 102J 4352 1757 

DX 7317 W}'Dllt 

c~~1 
FO 81lJl488G 

Newcaslle 2300 
~ (02]4908 ·4395 
FIIQ!mfle: (02) 4929 1 03i 

£mall 
mall@mlnesub.nsw.griv.au 

www.mlnesub.nsw.gov.>su 

Z4 Kour 
Emerttney Servfee 

Free Call 1800 248 083 

~----

PUTTING SERVICE AND THE NEEDS OF PEOPLE FIRST 

NSW ICAC EXHIBIT




